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November 25, 2019

The faculty and staff wish you all a Blessed Thanksgiving!

Please return any parade slips ASAP.

We will need volunteers for Breakfast With Santa. Please return the attached form, or
contact Leah Isaacson at (801) 783-8238.

The Advent Season begins Sunday, Dec. 2nd. Some suggestions on how to celebrate
the season’s religious traditions are included.

Reminder: Students will be attending their weekly Mass, Tuesday at 9:00am. Students
may wear their Spirit Shirts and Free Dress Bottoms.

Breakfast With Santa
Sunday, Dec. 7th - 8am-Noon
Please return to the office no later than Wed. Dec. 4th

Family Name:

Contact Number:

(Please check what you would like to help with)
Bake Sale
Serving

Clean Up



